
The Bi-Monthly Newsletter of  
First Baptist Church of Haleyville 
 

Sunday School, October 9, 2016 
  Members Present…….…….……….... 148 

  New Members……………………...........0 

  Guests........................................................9 

  Total Attendance………….......…......157 

  Contacts….....….…....………….…........13 

 

 Sunday School, October 16, 2016 _ 
  Members Present……………....….......179 

  New Members…….…………….....….....0 

  Guests……………..................................11 

  Total Attendance.........................….....190 

  Contacts….…………………..…..…......37 

 

Vol. 49,  Issue 18, 

October 23, 2016 

 

Our policy for our prayer list is to list someone for two publications and then remove 

them.  We are going to follow this policy to the best of our ability.   

Stay current through our website 

www.fbchaleyville.org  

First Baptist Church Haleyville 
1103 21st Street, Haleyville, AL 35565 

Phone: (205) 486-3762       Fax: (205) 486-7299 

Office Hours:  Monday—Friday, 8:00 a.m.— 4:00 p.m. 

Your FBC Ministry Team 

Dr. T.B. Stringfellow, Pastor Emeritus 

Rev. Nathan Carroll, Pastor 

Rev. Jon LaMarque, Associate Pastor: Students 

Peggy Harlan, Minister of Preschool 

Bill and Ann Self, Ministers of Senior Adults 

Gina Corsbie, Interim Music Director    

 Kevin Wilson, Interim  Worship  Leader 

FBC Worship Schedule 

Sunday School                  9:45 AM 

Morning Worship                  11:00 AM 

Evening Worship/Discipleship Training           5:30/6:15 PM
  

Wednesday: 

Children’s Choir                                                3:15 PM 

Fellowship Meal       5:30 PM 

Adult Bible Study/KidsPoint/Mission Friends  6:00 PM 

Surrender (Youth Bible Study)                          6:30 PM 

Adult Choir        7:00 PM 

Tony Bridges (Pam Woodard’s brother, 

liver Transplant on 10/19) 

Russ Mayfield 

Aubrey McCullar 

Oneita Hagan 

Carl Kauffman 

Becky Tidwell 

Laney Johnson 

Conrad Pierce (friend of Bobby 

Parrish) 

Wayne Elliott 

Becky Evans 

Marguerite Brents 

Jim Kauffman 

Danny West 

Barbara Posey 

Larry Baker 

Rita Harris Jeffreys 

Bobby Moore  

Wilford Haynes 

Gunnar Hugh Rambo 

Sibyl & Suzanne Reece 

Mr. & Mrs. Dexter Anthony 

Scott Ward 

Patsy McDonald 

Mary Ann Wilson 

Larry Roberts 

Virginia Patrick (mother of Deb 

Millwood) 

Bobbie Masters 

Mrs. Charlie Goodman 

Sylvia Banks 

Jeff Noble 

Ellen Sherrod 

Joe Daly (military) 

Stewardship Report:  
Sunday, October 9,  2016 

  Budget Needed .….………...$13,441.83 

  General Fund.........................$  9,994.00 

  Program Ministries.....…….....$2,728.30  

  Designated Ministries….........$1,851.00 

Stewardship Report:  
Sunday, October 16, 2016  

  Budget Needed ….…,….......$13,441.83 

  General Fund…….…............$11,327.70 

  Program Ministries……….........$433.76 

  Designated Ministries…........... 

.$720.00 

Greeters 

October: 

Lyonel Martin 

Harold Rhodes 

November: 

Ronnie Frost 

Helen Kimbrell 

 

 

 

First Family Prayer Concerns 

 

Weekly Financial Reports 

 

2016 Financials: October 16, 

Total Budget Requirement YTD 
$564,556.86 

Tithes/Offerings/Gifts YTD 
$507,403.12 

Little Lambs YTD 
$13,100.50 

Wednesday Night Supper YTD 
$14,690.90 

Total Receipts YTD 
$535,194.52 

Total Expenses YTD 
$538,182.53 

October 9, 

Weekly Budgeted 

Requirements 

$13,441.83 

 

 

Tithes  

Offerings, Gifts 

Given this Week 

$9,994.00 

October 16, 

Weekly Budgeted 

Requirements 

$13,441.83 

 

 

Tithes 

Offerings, Gifts 

Given this Week 

 $11,327.70 
Deacon’s Ministry 

Sunday, October 23, 2016 
Brad Taylor                         269-3039 

Jeff Ryan                             486-3214 

Boo Haughton                     269-0960 

 

Sunday, October 30, 2016 
Neil Masters                        486-3100 

Larry Yancey                      269-2614 

Claden Knight                     269-0243               

     

  Sunday, November 6, 2016 
Richard Bittinger                486-7839 

Heath Banks                        486-4618 

Jeff Mobley                        486-2126               

          

    

Ushers 

October: 

Kyle Rushing 

Kevin Thompson 

November: 

Helen Kimbrell, Buford 

Thompson, Will Walker 

 

The Family of Jane Bowman 

Steve Wakefield 

Ann Self 

Kassie Caldwell 

Kenneth Short 

Linda Godsey 

Mac McAlpine 

Steve Dozier 

Don Bradberry 

Zach Pierce (military) 

Janice Watson 

 

 

 

If you see anyone on the list 

that needs to be removed or 

added please call the church 

office  

(486-3762). 

October 30 
5:00 - 7:30 PM 



Calendar of Events 

October Events 

19 Business Meeting 

20 Benevolence 

27 Food Bank 

30 Fall Festival 

November Events 

6 Time changes 

   7 Swamp John’s 

11 Veteran’s Day 

13 Deacon Election 

14 Young at Heart 

 Luncheon 

17 Thirsty Thursday 

18  Young at Heart Trip 

20 Community  

 Thanksgiving Service 

21 Deacon/Finance 

 meeting 

24-25 Office closed  

   

Romeo Prayer Group 

 8:00 A.M. 

 every Monday morning  

at the Galley. 

Teller Committees:  

October: Pat Berry, Lola 

Painter, Kay Sunseri 

November: Jane Tesney, 

Rena Walker, Linda Warren 

Nursery Workers 
Sunday, October 23, 2016 

0-12 Months: Peggy Harlan 

One & Two Year Olds: 

Deb Millwood 

Three Year Olds: Michelle 

Cole, Tiffany Harlan 

Sunday, October 30,  2016 

0 -12 Months: Angela Minor 

One & Two Year Olds:  
Peggy Harlan, Christy 

Brannon 

Three Year Olds: Michelle 

Cole, Tiffany Harlan 

Children’s Corner 
 

Youth Stuff 

November 7, 2016 

4:00-7:00 PM 
Parking Lot Across from         

Wal-Mart 

 

 

 

252 Leader Rotation 

October 23: Chad and Katelin Bell 

October 30: No 252 

November 6: Brandon and Susan Lawson 

November 13: Jeff and Ellen Ryan 

 

Wednesdays  

at FBC 

There are boxes around the 

church where you may place your 

candy for the fall festival. It needs 

to be individually wrapped. 

Thank you for your support as we 

try to reach others for CHRIST! 

We need lots and lots of candy. 

―Thirsty Thursday‖ is a 

new addition to our Men’s 

Ministry. We will meet 

October 20th in the fel-

lowship hall at 6:00 p.m. 

We will enjoy dinner and 

fellowship. Hot Wings are 

on the menu for our first 

meeting and we will see a 

video from the Ted Talk’s 

series. We encourage all 

men to attend and bring a 

friend. 

Wednesday Night  

Supper 

October 19 

Meal in One (Meat and Veggies) 

Salad  

Cornbread 

Pie 

 October 26 

Chili 

Baked Potato Bar 

Bread, Fruit Salad 

Deacon Election 

Ballot 2016 
The following men will appear on 

the ballot on November 13, 2016 

in the morning service. 

 

You must vote for at least 4 peo-

ple and no more than eight for 

your ballot to count. 

 

Joey Adamson 

Don Defoor 

George Farris 

James Glasgow 

Benny Glass 

Jay Godsey 

Ben Hooker 

Michael Humphries 

Tim Pugh 

Kevin Thompson 

Gary Tidwell 

Earl F. Walker 

John Whitlock 

 

Please prayerfully make your se-

lections. 

 

If your name is on the list and you 

do not want to be considered 

please call the church office as 

soon as possible. If your name has 

accidently been left off please call 

the office as soon as possible. 

Dear Church Family, 

 I would like to draw your 

attention to two opportunities to 

serve. First, the Deacons have 

accepted a challenge and have 

challenged the church to pay off 

the building debt before January 

2017. There remains about 

$42,000 in debt.  

 Retiring this debt will al-

low the church freedom to plan 

for future ministry needs for 

2017. In essence, it will move 

us ahead 12 months in long 

term planning and meeting min-

istry needs in all areas of the 

church.  The challenge is that 

everyone be faithful to the 

church tithe first, and if you feel 

led to give to the debt retire-

ment that this offering be given 

over and above. 

 Second, we have been 

working hard to prepare for the 

Fall Festival, October 30, 5 – 

7:30 p.m. I want to say thank 

you to all the Sunday School 

classes for volunteering in the 

games this year. There will also 

be a time for Trunk or Treat. 

We would like for everyone to 

be involved in some way. In 

your Sunday School class and 

the hallway of the Worship 

Center you will find sign-up 

lists and boxes for candy.  

 I want to thank you in ad-

vance for all you do to make 

both of these opportunities a 

success.  

24/7, 

Nathan  

The rosebud is placed in the Sanctuary in honor of Rylan Brooks 

Buckner. He was born on October 17, 2016. He weighed 6lbs 2oz 

and was 19 inches long. He was welcomed home by his parents 

Ryan and Amber Buckner. Proud grandparents in our church are 

Connie Shiver and great-grandmother, Odessa Shiver. 

Honduras Steak Sandwich Fundraiser 
October 28, 2016 

Time: 10:30-5:00 

Cost: $10 


